
October 24, 1955

Mr. Edward L. Gates
Institute of General Semantics
Lakeville, Connecticut

Dear Mr. Gates:

Thanks very much for your letter of October 21, informing 

us that you were sending us copies of General Semantics Bulletin, 

Nos. 16 and 17. I am sorry that you did not get approval to use 

Mrs. Dorr’s remarks in time for insertion in your publication.

We will be looking forward to receiving them with Interest.

Sincerely,

John V. N. Dorr


